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November 2018

The Jersey Financial Services Commission (JFSC) has now published an application form to allow potential ICO issuers to apply to
the JFSC for the relevant consent required under the Control of Borrowing (Jersey) Order 1958 (COBO). This follows the publication of
guidelines on the launch of ICOs by Jersey issuers in July 2018, in relation to our recent briefing.

The form requires details of:

Potential issuers will also be required to complete a Memorandum of Compliance in a form appended to the application form for any
information document or white paper produced in respect of the ICO, which includes a checklist containing various information
statements that must be included.

The application form can be accessed on the JFSC website.

For more information of the regulatory framework for launching an ICO in Jersey, please see our briefing "Initial Coin Offerings in
Jersey – An Introduction" or get in touch with one of our team.

https://www.collascrill.com/news/updates/jersey-ico-guidelines/
https://www.jerseyfsc.org/registry/application-forms/securities-non-fund/
https://www.collascrill.com/documents/factsheets/if-initial-coin-offerings-in-jersey-an-introduction
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